
Results from the March 3, 2023 sampling were received today and show marked improvement in the 
HAA5 levels. The levels leaving the East Rd. Pump Station are below the MCL and the levels in the tank 
are just above the MCL. Another positive improvement is that the results entering the East Rd. station 
from the system in Atkinson are more than half the limit at 25.2 ug/L.    
  
Below are two graphs that show the levels to date. 
  
Flushing and sampling will continue weekly to ensure the water quality is continuously improving. 
  

 
 


